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Notice of Motion – Restriction of Vaping Advertising on TTC 
Property 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on November 12, 2019 adopted the following: 

The TTC Board directs that: 
 
1.  TTC CEO write to the Minister of Health of the Government of Canada and the 

Minister of Health of the Ontario Government recommending the restriction on the 
placement of vaping products advertisements in public places, including public 
transit systems; and  

 
2.  TTC immediately advise Pattison Outdoor Advertising that TTC will no longer accept 

requests for the posting of vaping product advertisements on TTC property, but 
permit any current vaping product advertisements posted on TTC property under 
contract to continue until the expiration of the contract, and amend the TTC 
Advertising on TTC Property policy as required.  
 


